
Good Day Fellow Lions, 

Another month goes by and we just held our Fall Cabinet meeting at a Drive In. I would 

like to thank the Lawrencetown & District, Middleton & District and especially the 

Coldbrook & District Lions Clubs for a successful event. Without clubs like them we 

would not have been able to all get together and enjoy fellowship like we did this past 

Saturday. We have some amazing pictures to share in the next few days, keep an eye 

out on our website and Face Book pages. And thank you all that came out and tried 

something new, who knew a Drive In could be used in so many ways. 

 A reminder to all the clubs that participate in the Peace Poster contest, that your 

winning posters must be in to Lion Shelley Leblancs (Peace Poster Chair) hands by 

November 15th. With Covid, it is going to make it even tougher to get the posters to 

where they need to go. So, plan on sending them sooner, than later. 

It is also time for the Speak Out to get started, reach out to Lion Pat Nixon for more 

information and on how we can still hold this safely. We want to do as many of our 

normal programs as we can. Reach out to your fellow Lions and see how they are 

managing to work through Covid. 

We have a new Face Book page for N2 Lion members only ( Nova Scotia Lions 

Members), this will give an opportunity for all Lions to voice any questions you may 

have, whether it be for training, membership or to give information. Contact Lion Jamie 

Harper (Bedford Lions) or PDG Debbie McGinley our GLT Coordinator for more 

information. 

Our next Cabinet meeting is in February, PDG John Macfie has sent out information and 

please contact him if you have any questions.  

Lions, we all need to make changes to the way we do things this year. Don’t let Covid 

get you down, stay safe, stay strong and we will get through this together.  

Remember our motto.     WE SERVE 

Yours in Lionism, 

DG Lion Jane 
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